
 
 

 

 

Who we are: 

A team of parents involved in organising and running events throughout the school year for 
Kindergarten, Juniors and Seniors. Profits made from these events are then made available to the 
School, as well as contributing and donating towards School life.  

Current PSC members: 

Michelle Mortland, Liz Coulson, Maddy Gladman, Hayley Mirams, Simon Wellington, Sarah 
McQueen, Rachel Sealy-Edwards. 

Upcoming events in 2025:  

• Hot Dog & Donut Day – Wednesday 12th February 

• Easter Bunny Visit – Wednesday 26th March 

• Mother’s Day Sale – Friday 28th March 

• Summer Fete – Friday 4th July 

Ideas and suggestions: 

The PSC welcomes new ideas and suggestions to improve the events we organise and run, so if 
anyone has proposals to enhance the upcoming events, please reach out to discuss. Speak to your 
children and see what they enjoy about the events or what could be done to make these even more 
fun and enjoyable! 

Want to get involved? 

We are looking to recruit! Sadly, some of the existing members will be stepping down this summer 
after years of exceptional service so we need fresh blood to join in the fun and games!  

A big thank you to everyone who has worked so hard for the PSC. If interested, please reach out to 
one of the PSC members to discuss – this can be as part of the committee or simply to help on the 
day at events. We always welcome Mums and Dads to help with these events, especially the larger 
Summer and Christmas ones.  


